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======================================================================== 

1) There was no meeting. 

2) The document was approved by the Standards Board on 21 September 2022  

3) The working group membership has been submitted to the IEEE for participation awards 

4) The Chair will work with IEEE Publications to complete the document publication process 

5) The Chair requests that the Switchgear Assemblies Subcommittee disband the working group – 

Unanimous Approval was granted 

Reported by: 

Michael Wactor, Chair PC37.20.2 
 

 

 


